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Mr lain Wilson 

23 April 2009 

Dear lain 

Gosport 

The Sunday Telegraph have been in contact with me to ask for your contact details. 
I said I could not give them out directly but would pass on their details in case you 
want to talk to them. The details are: 

I would also just like to say we at AvMA have been thinking of you and the other 
families and what you have been going through. As well as feeling vindicated by the 
verdict you must also be drained. As I have been saying in my media briefings, I 
think we and the wider public owe a debt of gratitude to you and the other families for 
sticking to your guns and ensuring at least some of the issues about Gosport have 
come to light. 

I will be in touch with you shortly about what can be done next, and whether AvMA 
can be of assistance. 

Yours sincerely 

Peter Walsh 
Chief Executive 
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